3.

DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

(d)

Terry Wilkinson, Ouruhia Residents Association

Terry Wilkinson spoke to the Board regarding Hawkins Road/Marshland Road traffic treatment.
He advised that there was an accident at this intersection the previous weekend, that could
have been prevented if traffic lights were installed. He requested the engineers report on the
safety of the bridge on Lower Styx Road from the early eighties. He also requested that the
vegetation on Prestons Road/Marshland Road intersection be cut back.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


